
Respected Customers 
 
 
 

Manual lubrication pump LTS model discontinuation notice 
 
  We are pleased to hear that your company is doing well. 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support. 
 

  Thank you very much for patronage and continued use of the above-mentioned pump for 
the past 30 years. 
 
  We would like to inform you that we have decided to discontinue the above product due to 
decrease in sales volume and the deterioration of the mold. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Remarks 
  
 
1．Target product 
   Manual lubrication pump  

Model    LTS-03  
Code No. 103421 

          103426 
  

2．Production discontinuation period 
   March 2023 

  (This may change depending on number of parts available in the inventory) 
 
3．We will consult with you regarding the substitute product. 
 
Henceforth, we will continue to make drastic efforts from all perspective to meet the 

strict quality & delivery requirements of our customers. We thank you for your 
understanding and cooperation. 
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